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Dear Parent/Carer,

Primary 4 children are preparing for the Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion this year.  In order to receive the Sacraments the children should be baptised Catholics.  Anyone wishing to receive the Sacraments and who is not baptised should speak to Father Colin at Our Lady of Lourdes Church.

All preparation work for the Sacraments is done in class with regular homework to reinforce learning.

The date for Reconciliation is Sunday 2nd February, 2020 and First Holy Communion will be Sunday 7th June, 2020.

I would like to invite parents of children wishing to receive the Sacraments to an important Parent Information Session in the school on:-

Tuesday 25th September, 2019 at 5.30pm.
It is important that you attend this meeting as Father Colin will share information about how the preparation will run and what is expected from yourselves as parents/carers. 
Please fully complete the attached information form and return to school by Friday 6th October, 2019 if you wish your child to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.

Yours sincerely,

[image: image3.png]



Mrs Lynne Mendes

Headteacher


Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion

I wish my child to receive the Sacraments of Reconciliation and First Holy Communion.

Child’s name…………………………………………………     Class  …………………

I will be able / unable to attend the meeting on Tuesday 25th September, 2019 at 5.30pm.

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Child’s name  …………………………………………….  Date of Birth  ………………

Mother’s name  ……………………………………………………………………………

Father’s name  …………………………………………………………………………….

Details of Baptism

Name of Church  …………………………………………………………………………..

Address of Church  ………………………………………………………………………..

………………………………………………………………………………………………..

Date of Baptism  …………………………………………………………………………..

Names of Godparents  ……………………………………………………………………

……………………………………………………………………………………………….




























Mrs Lynne Mendes


 Headteacher


Our Lady’s R C Primary School
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